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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

O.L. Smith Student Council invites you to participate in the “Give Thanks For 

Pets” animal shelter donation drive. All students are encouraged to 

participate in helping us raise money and donations for The Dearborn Animal 

Shelter this Thanksgiving. The following donation list is appreciated: 

 

-Canned Dog and Cat Food 

-Dry Dog and Cat Food 

-Washcloths, towels, blankets (used, but clean) 

-Leashes and collars 

-Batteries (all sizes)  

-Scrub brushes 

-Newspapers  

-Soft Dog and Cat treats 

-Cardboard cup carriers from fast food establishments 

-Dog and Cat toys 

-Rubber Gloves  

-Baby Food (meat varieties) 

-Liquid Dish Soap 

-Money  

-Paper Towels 

-Trash Bags  

 
 *Donations will be accepted until Friday, December 4th. Student Council 

will reward advisory classes with the most animal donations a Dunkin 

Donuts party during their announcement periods on Tuesday, December 

8thth. We are looking forward to all your help! Happy holidays!  


